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City Centre Public Realm 

Works Notification:   

Location: Victoria Square 

13 December 2022 

What are we doing? 

You may be aware that Birmingham City 
Council will be carrying out works to improve 
the appearance of the city. As part of these 
plans, CPC Civils have been appointed to 
undertake improvement works to the area.  
 

When will these works take 

place? 

The works will commence from Tuesday 3 

January 2023 till the end of October 2023. The 

timings of the works may differ depending on 

what we find as well as other external 

conditions such as the weather and reduced 

daylight. We’ll work to reduce disruption 

where possible. 

What does the work involve? 

We’ll be removing the old paving from the top 

of the square near the council building and the 

lower end by the bottom pool of the fountain. 

We’ll then install new drainage and lay a new 

granite surface to the area. 
 

 

 

 

 

Duration of Works 
Works will commence in January 
2023 till the end of October 2023. 

 
Normal working hours: 

Monday to Friday 
7.30am – 6.00pm 

Saturdays 
8.00am – 1pm 

 
Our team may be onsite for one 
hour start up and shutdown either 
side of these times. 

What to expect 
Noise from equipment used for the 

road and pathways. 

Some additional traffic on Colmore 

Row and Waterloo Street. 

Varied activities with both quiet and 

busy periods. 

Pedestrian access across the square 

will be disrupted yet maintained 

What we’ll do 
We’ll monitor and manage any 

environmental impacts such as 

noise, dust, and traffic. 

Respond to any complaints and take 

appropriate action. 

Take care to respect local businesses 

during the works. 
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Where will the works take 

place? 

 
The area that we’ll be carrying out the works 

for this section is on Victoria Square. We’ll 

need to have pedestrian route signs for these 

works and heras fencing around the area that 

we’re working in to keep you safe from the 

works and away from moving vehicles 

delivering the materials to our site that’ll be 

located on Victoria Square. 

 

Keeping you informed 
 

CPC Civils are committed to keeping you 

informed about the improvement works that 

we’re carrying out on behalf of Birmingham 

City Council. This includes ensuring you know 

what to expect, when to expect it and ensure 

you that we’re here to help if needed. 

 

You can find out more about CPC Civils and the 

works in your area by visiting: 

www.cpccivils.net  

 

Contact us 
 

If you have any questions 

relating to the improvement works 

being carried out, or if your unhappy 

for any reason, you can drop us an 

email at: 

bccpublicrealm@cpccivils.net 

We’ll respond to any questions or 

complaints in writing within 10 

working days of receiving your 

letter/email. 

 

Scan the QR code for further 

information: 
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